
July 2022

This year has been all about change and yet another change is 
coming your way.  The July 23rd show will be held at the Monson Fruit
feedlot and since we are in the heat of summer, the show will begin at
8 am.  
The June show was very successful by all accounts.  We want to thank
Liz Southard for setting up her western ware booth.  The merchandise
was outstanding and the prices were great.  Kind of makes the day 
just a little bit better when you can slip over and engage in a little 
retail therapy.
The highlight of the show was the $500 LR class in which they were 
riding for the Jim Cox Memorial Buckle.  Honoring Jim's contributions 
to cutting has become a BMC tradition and we want to thank Gail Cox 
for continuing to sponsor the buckle.  This year's winner was Alice 
Huss riding Top Acre Orphan owned by Loraine Verriano.  Annie is a 
horse who just keeps on giving.  She and Alice layed down a really 
nice work to walk away with the buckle.  After the presentation, it 
took less than 30 seconds for Alice to replace her existing buckle with 
the new one.  It's so gratifying to have a recipient value this award.  
Being able to award a buckle every season means a lot to the BMC 
members.  
We'd like to thank June show sponsors Steve & Nicalee Smith and 
Paul & Heidi Wittig.  The circuit awards were great and class winners 
were happy to receive them.  Makes winning a class even a little 
better.  
Keep an eye on the web site for announcements of possibly more 
changes to come.  BMC is in a transition period and the board is hard 
at work to make any changes a big positive so stay tuned.
As usual, entries for the July show will close Wednesday, July 20th at 9
pm.  Please be timely with your entries so we can organize the cattle 
well ahead of time.
Just a gentle reminder that dogs need to be secured on show day not 
only for the safety of the riders but for the safety of your canine pal 
as well.
See everyone on the 23rd.    
  


